
December 10, 2024 
  
 
On the morning of December 2, 2024, the Pembina Trails information technology team 
identified unusual activity within the division’s network system. Immediately upon 
detection, the division engaged cybersecurity professionals to investigate. 
  
On this page, we will provide updated information as we are able and as the investigation 
continues. 
 
Our investigation into the December 2 incident is continuing. Our priorities remain 
minimizing impact on learning and safeguarding our student’s and staff’s information. 
  
We have no indication that databases holding the personal information of students or staff 
were exposed because of the incident. If our investigation shows otherwise, affected 
individuals will be contacted and action taken to help them secure their information. 
  
Our team is continuing its work to ensure that learning remains uninterrupted. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
 


